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END NOTE

-The Mosaic Team 
Cabinet of 2023-24

Greetings to all readers! I am incredibly proud to 
present the fifth volume of the Mosaic Newsletter, 
showcasing the outstanding work of my dedicated 
team. As Newsletter Head, I am honored to lead this 
talented group and contribute to the creation of this 
vibrant publication.

Such a great feat couldn't have been possible without 
the efforts of my stellar newsletter team. I thank my 
creative team (Maimoona, Haseeba, and Laiba) for 
making the newsletter as colorful and vibrant as it is; the 
content writers (Alishbah and Shehzal) for breathing life 
into this newsletter with their words; and the organizers 
(Jehan, Saba, and Nabiha) who kept the newsletter as 
a well-oiled machine.
.
Thank you all for your dedication!
With compliments,

Malaika Rehman
Newsletter Head

 0919221100
editormosaic@uop.edu.pk

  Instagram: @ir_uop
Twitter: @ir_uop
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